Willow Class Newsletter

Friday 7th February





















This week Willow class have explored using their hands to mix paint. All the children were very interested to touch the paint and look at the different colours. The children have also explored putting different colour tissue paper in water and observing the water changing colour!

We have explored crackers in food explorers - some of the children enjoyed tasting them!

Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege



Well done to Justin-John for winning our Helpful award this week. This was awarded for tidying up the train set when adults asked and putting the box away!

I look forward to seeing parents at parents evening on Thursday. Please let me know if you have any problems with your time slot.

Thank you!







Mrs Ahtty



Mrs Koralege

